Exeter Budget Recommendation Subcommittee

Library Budget Mtg.
Exeter Town Library
September 27th, 2024
2:00 pm

Meeting began at 2:00 pm

Members Present: Christine Soutter-Subcommittee Chair, Liz Canada-Committee Member, Hope Godino
-Library Director, Julia Lander-Assistant Director

The group discussed the 2025 requests for funding for the Town Library. The library budget has been
voted on and approved by the library Trustees.

The budget shows minimal changes with an increase due to salary adjustments and utilities. Hope noted
that programming has been robust and varied.

Also noted was the need to again repair the retaining wall in front of the property. A new wall was con-
structed with proper drainage to resolve the recurring failure of previous repairs.

The committee members felt the budget put forth was reasonable.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Christine J. Soutter



